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Do you have a fantastic mentor who has helped you learn about our organization, explained 
the programs to you, and prodded you to take an officer position or chairmanship?  Now you 
can reward your Mentor for all they have done for you by nominating them for an award. 
 
Mentoring for Leadership Award for Members #1 – A citation will be awarded to the first, 
second and third place winner in each Department who is instrumental in fulfilling the role as 
a mentor/leader.  The form must be completely filled out and received by the Department Chair 
no later than 31 March 2023.  You must describe on the form what the nominee has done to 
deserve this award.  You may use additional blank paper and you can attach any additional 
information such as flyers, brochures, social media posts, newsletters, e-newsletters, 
handouts, photos, links to videos, etc. 
 
Has your Auxiliary done a unique activity or training related to Mentoring?  If so here is your 
chance to win a National award. 
 
Mentoring for Leadership Award for Auxiliaries #1 for the most unique activity or training in 
the Auxiliary to show members how to find and train mentees. 

• Every Auxiliary that has an activity or training to show members how to find and train 
mentees will receive a citation.  Citations will be mailed directly to participating 
Auxiliaries by National Headquarters. 

• Citation and $25 to One Auxiliary in each of the four (4) Conferences that has the most 
outstanding activity or training in the Auxiliary to show members how to find and train 
mentees will be awarded a citation and $25.00. 
Winners will be announced and awards presented at the 2023 National Convention in Phoenix, 
Arizona. 
You must describe on the form the activity or training in the Auxiliary that showed members 
how to find and train mentees.  Attach any additional information such as flyers, brochures, 
social media posts, newsletters, e-newsletters, handouts, photos, links to videos, etc. related 
to the activity or training.  Auxiliaries are to send this completed form to their Department 
Mentoring Chairman by March 31, 2023. 
 
 
Do not send these forms to National Headquarters.  The forms must be sent to the Department 
Chair at the address or e-mail listed below. 
 
 
 
 
Kristi Meid 
Department Chair, Mentoring for Leadership 
17425 Mcintyre Road, Leavenworth, KS 66048 
jkmeid@live.com 
913-683-3491 


